
Dear State Legislators,

My name is Lucy Wong, and I live in NE Portland. Living in and moving about Portland means that I see how we have failed our 
houseless neighbors. I see how we have failed to systemically ensure everyone has a place to sleep, eat, and rest in peace. This bill 
would be part of fixing that problem by not allowing law enforcement to criminalize activities which everyone, houseless or not, 
should be able to engage in.

Please support this bill.

Thank you,
Lucy


